
Correction on Druian release

June 28, 1972

CORRECTION OF RAFAEL DRUIAN CONCERT NEWS RELEASE DATED JUNE 23, 1972

Rafael Druian, concertmaster of the New York Philharmonic, will conduct a chamber concert at 3 a.m. (instead
of 2 p.m.) Friday, July 7, in Sherwood Hall, 700 Prospect, La Jolla.

All performers in the concert have participated in a special three-week Chamber Music Institute directed by
Druian and under the sponsorship of the University of California, San Diego. The concert is free and open to the
public.

The program will include Schubert's "Symphony No. 5 in B Flat," Carter's "Elegy for Strings," Mozart's "Violin#
Concerto No. 5 in A, to and Bach's "Violin Concerto in E Major."
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